
From:                                      MDCSendmail@mackenzie.govt.nz

Sent:                                       Sun, 20 Nov 2022 09:27:23 +1100 (AEDT)

To:                                          District Plan

Subject:                                 Mackenzie District Council - Submission on Proposed Plan Change to the Mackenzie 

District Plan

A new Submission on Proposed Plan Change to the Mackenzie District Plan has been received.

Plan Change Number

Which Plan Change 

number?: 
22

Details of Applicant

First Name: Gavin

Last Name: Loxton

Postal Address: 

Email: sawdon@lupins.nz

Telephone No: 

Fax: 

Date: 2022-11-20 00:00:00

Customer number (if 

known): 

Contact person: Gavin Loxton

Contact person 

Telephone No: 

Submission Details

The specific provisions of 

the Proposal my 

submission relates to are 

as follows: 

Lighting changes to the Mackenzie district 

I support / oppose these 

provisions: 
I support

The reason(s) for my 

submission are: 

Mackenzie is a leading authority in night sky protection from artificial light. 

The proposed changes to lighting are an improvement on the old 

regulations. We will see continued changes in lighting and how we use them 

in housing and commercial properties. Further improvements in lighting 

plan changes regulations will need to be made regularly as lighting 

technology improves. 



I seek the following 

decision from the 

Mackenzie District 

Council: 

I would like to know from Mackenzie District council how we are going to 

test, collect and store light spill data from current and future buildings and 

infrastructure, in Lake Tekapo and surrounding district . This long term 

data trend should show improvements to any changes in light ordinances as 

they occur, to meet the objectives of the plan changes. 

I do or do not wish to be 

heard in support of my 

submission: 

I do not

If others make a similar 

submission I would or 

would not be prepared to 

consider presenting a 

joint case with them at 

any hearing: 

I would

Additional information 

for this submission: 

Could we use a standardized lighting measurement when collecting light 

spill data ? So we can make comparisons to other councils who do not have 

lighting regulations. 

Attach a supporting 

document: 
No file uploaded




